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Route 1 Curb and Shoulder 
Maintenance Starting Today (12/9/2021) 

 
(December 9, 2021 – Tamuning, Guam) The Department of Public Works (DPW) announced 
that DPW HMC crews have started performing curb and shoulder maintenance along 
Route 1, Marine Corps Drive, starting in Tamuning at the DPW Intersection and working their 
way towards Asan Memorial Park. The work is expected to be completed in approximately 
two weeks. 
 
The DPW asks motorists to please proceed with caution and remain alert for traffic control 
signs and work crews. 
 
Motorists should expect lane shifts/closures and minor delays. Alternative routes and/or 
adjusting drive times when feasible are encouraged. 
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